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To: Public Service Commission of Utah

Fax: 801-530-6796

Reference: Docket number 09-2179-01

As a property owner in :Pine Valley 1would support a small increase of 10 or 15 percent
in water usage fees. I would like to remind you that we are not vear round residence in
Pine Valley and pay a flat fee in the winter time with almost no water usage.

Your consider in keeping the increase to a small percentage would be appreciated

Marilyn Seay




